## BRUCE SCHOOL LIBRARY SUMMER READING CLUB

Dear Parents,

Summer is a time to relax and have fun, and it is also an excellent time for you to encourage your child to read for knowledge and for fun.

When you read a story to your child, lots of good things happen. You show your child that reading is exciting and fun. You encourage the growth and development not just of your little one's imagination but also his or her vocabulary and comprehension skills.

Research shows, time and time again, that children who are read to on a regular basis do significantly better in school than children who are not read to.

We encourage you to spend twenty minutes every day reading to your child. It's a small amount of quality time that reaps a big reward!

It's also important to keep reading with your child even after he or she is reading independently. You can share books that are slightly more difficult than what your child is reading on his or her own because you are available to help with vocabulary words and any guestions your child may have about the story.

Play games with your child. Board games, thinking games, and strategy games all help your child to become a better reader.

When on a trip, encourage your child to read road signs, and play alphabet games. Visit our Bruce Area Public Library with your child and let him or her see you picking out books you enjoy. Show interest in his or her choices.

On the back of this paper, have your child list the title and author of the books read over the summer.

Place it where it will remind you and your child about our Bruce School Summer Reading Club. If this paper happens to get lost, you can download a copy from our school website under Reading Lists.

Summer's coming and it's a great time to read!



Sincerely,

Mrs. Cindy Janota K-12 Library Media Director Bruce Public Schools janota@bruce.k12.wi.us

## BRUCE SCHOOL SUMMER READING CLUB LOG

Summer is a great time for reading. List all the books you read over the summer and bring this paper back to school with you in the fall for a summer reading club certificate, new book, new bookmark, plus more from the treasure chest. Students know they need to read as many books as they can over the summer to stay current with their reading level.

On the Bruce School website click Menu>Students>Reading Lists.

TumbleBook Library is for younger readers and TumbleBook Cloud chapter books is for advanced readers. There are hundreds of e-books to read. You will need to log in to read ebooks.

TumbleBook Library & TumbleBook Cloud: Username: cesa10 Password: readbooks Enjoy all the online reading resources.

Log your reading minutes below.

Title and Author	
Example: I Don't Believe it Archie by Andrew Norris.	
The best book I read this summer was	
By author	Child's grade in fall
Print Child's first and last name	
Parent/guardian signature	



"The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you'll go."-Dr Seuss

